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As a parent of four sons, my wife and I have raised our boys to earn money and buy 

things they need. Developing a work ethic and not a sense of entitlement. This 

includes the upkeep and maintenance of their vehicles. A tax on tires would be an 

unnecessary financial burden on them as they navigate the challenges of paying for 

college, housing, and required living expenses. Please consider those in Oregon that 

work hard to make ends meet. Please do not create an excise tax on tires. They 

already pay income taxes to the state of Oregon each year.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Shaun Gross 

 


